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Dear FOI information officer,
 
I refer to the above client.
 
Please find attached our letter dated 12 December 2021.
 
I confirm a physical copy has been sent via post.
 
Please contact our office if you wish to discuss further.
 
Kind regards,

Please note:
 remain open to service all new and existing clients with their legal

claims. In response to Covid-19 health and safety guidelines, our legal teams will be working from
home so it is important that you send all correspondence and documents to me by email.

To assist with social distancing, our meetings will continue by phone or video conference if you
prefer. If you need to speak to me, please do not hesitate to call me directly on my usual
number.

For other law firms, please note that we will only be accepting service of documents received
digitally.

If our bank account details change we will notify you by letter, phone call or face-to-face but never by email.

This e-mail (and any attachments) is for the exclusive use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged, confidential
or protected by copyright.
If you are not the addressee or the person responsible for delivering this e-mail to the addressee, you must not disclose, distribute, print
or copy this e-mail and the contents must be kept strictly confidential.
If this e-mail has been sent to you in error, kindly notify us immediately on , or by return e-mail and permanently destroy
the original.
Electronic mail is not secure and there is also a risk that it may be corrupted in transmission. It is therefore your responsibility to check
this e-mail (and any attachment) carefully for corruption and viruses and if there are any errors to contact us immediately. We do not



accept liability for any loss or damage caused by such lack of security.
Slater and Gordon collects personal information to provide and market its services.
For more information about use, disclosure and access, see our privacy policy at 







Charges 

Pursuant to Freedom of Information (Fees) Determination 2017 (No 2) processing charges 
are not applicable for this request because there are no documents available to be 
processed.  

Online publishing – Disclosure Log  

Under section 28 of the Act, CMTEDD maintains an online record of access applications 
called a disclosure log. Your original access application and my decision in response to 
your access application will be published in the CMTEDD disclosure log 3 days after the 
date of my decision. Your personal contact details will not be published. You may view 
the CMTEDD disclosure log at: https://www.cmtedd.act.gov.au/functions/foi.  

Ombudsman Review 

My decision on your access request is a reviewable decision as identified in Schedule 3 of 
the Act. You have the right to seek Ombudsman review of this outcome under section 73 
of the Act within 20 working days from the day that my decision is made or a longer 
period allowed by the Ombudsman.   
 

We recommend using this form Applying for an Ombudsman Review to ensure you 
provide all of the required information.  Alternatively, you may write to the Ombudsman 
at:  
 

The ACT Ombudsman 
GPO Box 442 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Via email: actfoi@ombudsman.gov.au 

ACT Civil and Administrative Tribunal (ACAT) Review 

Under section 84 of the Act, if a decision is made under section 82(1) on an Ombudsman 
review, you may apply to the ACAT for review of the Ombudsman decision. Further 
information may be obtained from the ACAT at:  

ACT Civil and Administrative Tribunal 
Level 4, 1 Moore St 
GPO Box 370 
Canberra City ACT 2601  
Telephone: (02) 6207 1740  
http://www.acat.act.gov.au/ 
  



Should you have any queries in relation to your request please contact me by telephone 
on 6207 7754 or email CMTEDDFOI@act.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Philip Dachs 
Information Officer 
Information Access Team 
Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development Directorate 

19 January 2021 




